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As part of the University's ongoing commitment
to modern slavery prevention, a Modern Slavery
Prevention Procedure is how available through
the UniSQ Policy Library. The procedure outlines
the University's processes for identifying,
assessing, managing and reporting modern
slavery risks within its operations and supply
chains in accordance with the Modern Slavery Act
2018 (Cth).

To coincide with the release of the procedure, a
Modern Slavery Prevention Survey has also been
developed and aims to gauge levels of staff
awareness, potential areas of modern slavery
risk, and actions taken to prevent or control
these risks within the University's operations and
supply chains.

The information gathered through this survey is
confidential and will be used to inform the
University's modern slavery prevention activities,
management of risks, and may be included in the
University's annual modern slavery statement.
The University will not publish any information
that can identify you, such as your name or staff
ID number, and any information that is published
will be de-identified.

The survey will take approximately five minutes
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to complete and will be open until 31 January
2025. I encourage you all to complete the survey
and share your insights on this very important
topic.

For further information, please visit the
University's Modern Slavery webpage, or contact
the Modern Slavery Working Group by phone +61
7 4631 2579 or email
Procurement.Enquiries@unisqg.edu.

Kind regards,

Michael Thomas
Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Enterprise Services)

The University of Southern Queensland acknowledges the traditional custodians of the lands and waterways where the University is located.
Further, we acknowledge the cultural diversity of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and pay respect to Elders past, present and
future.
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